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Comments for Public Posting: The issues with withdrawn streets are only becoming an increased
liability for the city and the residents. The city should not add
density to areas without an extensive street improvement required
prior to the start of any construction of a single family home in the
hillsides on or accessed by withdrawn, substandard —less than 20’
wide, and unimproved streets.



